


refer them to the Grad Student HB, for the accurate language on current policy. 
¸ Our job in FAC is to decide where in the UH we should alert faculty to the Grad Student 

grievance policy; and where we should insert the new wording. (Heather Reed with Student 
Life and Vet Med and Grad School and FAC all need to work together on this—so that the 
language in the UH reflects general assumptions about grievances and the entities such as 


